
U. S. Daughters of the War of 1812, Rappahannock Chapter 493 and Society of
the War of 1812 in Virginia publish historical pamphlet

National Society United States Daughters of 1812, Rappahannock Chapter 493, and
the Society of the War of 1812 in Virginia have recently published The War of 1812
Northern Neck of Virginia Driving Tour.. The pamphlet, reproduced below,
highlights the many historical sites in the Northern Neck where British marines
clashed with Virginia militia during the War of 1812. The Northern Neck of Virginia
was especially hard hit during the war because it could be easily reached by British
naval vessels using the many creeks and waterways in the peninsula. A map of the
area along with historical narratives associated with each site will be a useful guide
for anyone wishing to know about Virginia in the War of 1812.




